
Cedar Mountain November Events 
 
Our fall sports seasons are completed.  Thanks to our coaches and athletes for all their hard work.  
November is a transition month as we move from fall sports to winter sports.  It is also a month of many 
activities for our students.   

Cedar Mountain will be hosting a community Veteran’s Day program on Friday, November 10, 2017 
from 9:50 p.m. to 10:20 p.m. in the Cedar Mountain High School Gymnasium.  Students and staff from 
Cedar Mountain Middle School/High School are honoring those who have served and continue to serve 
our nation.  Community members are encouraged to attend.  All veterans will have reserved seating.  
Please enter through the high school office doors. 
 
Cedar Mountain Drama will be putting on their annual fall play on November 10 and 11 at 7 p.m. in the 
Morgan auditorium. Come and watch this year’s play, which is “Tune in to Murder".  Ticket prices will be 
$5 for adults and $3 for students. 

The first quarter ended on Friday, November 3rd.  Report cards are scheduled to be sent home on Friday, 
November 10th with students in grades K-5.  Report cards for grades 6-12 are available on Infinite 
Campus or at conferences.  Parent/teacher conferences are scheduled for November 14, 16, and 20.  
Middle School/High School conferences are on November 14 and 16 from 4:00-7:30 in the evening.  
Elementary conferences are on November 16 and 20 from 4:00-7:30 p.m.  

American Education Week is November 12-18.  There are many activities planned for students and staff 
as we celebrate education in America.  We will be honoring 3 staff members by presenting them with 
their “20 Year Apples”.  These staff members are Joel Christianson, Karen Malecek, and Sue Luna.  

Cedar Mountain students are organizing a blood drive with the American Red Cross.  This will happen on 
Tuesday, November 21st from 9:00 to 3:00.  If you are interested in giving blood on November 21st, sign 
up on the Red Cross web site at www.redcross.org and click on Give Blood to sign up for a time. Walk-ins 
are also welcome. 

As you plan your calendar, a reminder that Cedar Mountain will be having an early dismissal for staff 
development training on Friday, November 17.  School dismisses at 12:10, with route buses running at 
12:30.  We also have an early dismissal at 12:10 on Wednesday, November 22.  There is no school on 
Thursday and Friday, November 23 and 24 because of Thanksgiving Break. 

Christmas concerts are scheduled, with the middle school/high school (grades 6-12) concert scheduled 
for Thursday, December 7 at 7:00 p.m.  The elementary concert is on Monday, December 11 at 7:00 
p.m.  It’s hard to believe we are four weeks from concert season.   

http://www.redcross.org/

